
           
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Diamond Class Teacher - Miss Woods 
Diamond Teaching Assistants - Miss Green 
and Miss Elliott 

Amber Class Teacher - Miss Font 
Amber Teaching Assistant - Mrs Little 
 
 

 

 

We are looking forward to some good learning as 
the weather improves and we have a chance to 
enjoy our new topic of Africa. 

Reading books 
Each week your child is listened to reading 
their reading books as well as 
reading in different situations.  
Reading is a tricky skill to master 
and your child will benefit from 
reading with you at home as 
much as possible to build confidence and 
fluency.   

 
 

 
Homework tasks have been uploaded to 
Seesaw. You need to complete 2 tasks 
this term and upload a photo. 
 
Please do not bring your homework into 
school. 
 
Times Table and Division Facts 
 
Your child needs to be practising their times 
tables and division facts.  
 
We will be focusing on the x3, x4 and x8.  

 
 

 
English: For our non fiction text we 
will be writing persuasive letters.  
For our fiction text we will be 
writing about a warning tale based 
on ’The Lion King’. Finally, we will be 
putting on a production of ’The Lion 

King’ to learn how to interpret a playscript.  
 
Maths: In Maths, we will be learning about time, mass 
and capacity.  
 
Science: In Science, we will be learning about light 
and shadow.  
 
Computing: This term we will be learning how to film a 
short production.  
 
Art/DT: This term, the children will be making 
African jewellery and silhouette art based on an 
African sunset . 
 
PSHE: In PSHE we will be focusing on our wellbeing. 
 
French: In French we will be learning basic language 
like;  numbers, feelings and colours.  

Our topic in term 6 is 
‘Africa’ 

P.E is on Thursday  

Please could you ensure your child 
has their P.E kit in 
school all week. Please 
remove earrings on 
these days - this is an 
important health and 
safety issue. 

Water bottles 
Please could you ensure that your 
child brings a named drink bottle to 
school each day, to have in the 
classroom.  This should contain 
water only, no juice or squash 

Clothing 
Please make sure all items of your child’s 
clothing has their name on it.  It makes it much 
easier to reunite children with lost clothes and 
saves you the stress!  Please use a permanent 
laundry marker or sewn in name labels as biro 
washes out easily. This includes their PE kit, 
coats etc. As the weather is getting hotter 
please ensure your child has a water bottle, 
sun cream and sun hat.                     

Key Dates: 
 

Year 3 Sports Day: Thursday 1st July  
 
Please bring in £1 if you would like to enter the raffle. 
Children need to wear their house colour. If they do not 
remember please ask.  
 
African food tasting day: Date TBC. £1 contribution asap.    
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